
	

	
The	Island	Housing	Trust	and		

The	Aquinnah	Housing	Committee	Invites	you	to:	
A	groundbreaking	ceremony	at	801	State	Road			

Thursday,	December	21st	at	12	noon	
	

	
	

801	State	Road	is	located	in	Aquinnah,	approximately	2/10	of	a	mile	beyond	
Lobsterville	Road	on	the	right	hand	side.		You’ll	see	an	IHT	sign	there.		Can’t	miss	it!	

	


